
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Intra-Department Communication 

 

 

        DATE:  February 8, 2021  

        AT (OFFICE):       NHPUC 

 

 

 FROM: Karen P. Cramton, Director, Sustainable Energy Division 
 

 SUBJECT: Docket Nos. DE 10-212 and DE 15-302 Commercial and Industrial 

Solar Rebate Program and Residential Solar Rebate Program 

  Recommendation to Schedule a Stakeholder Session 

 

 TO: Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  

   

 CC: David K. Wiesner, Director, Legal Division 
     

 

Commission Staff recommends that the Commission schedule a technical session with 

interested stakeholders to discuss potential modifications to the commercial and industrial 

solar incentive program and the residential solar rebate program (Programs), consistent 

with the Commission secretarial letter issued on December 4, 2020. 

 

That letter directed Staff to schedule a technical session to consider potential program 

revisions that may be necessary to ensure that funds are effectively utilized to incentivize 

renewable energy project development while facilitating the expenditure of funds within 

any given fiscal year.  

 

Staff recommends that a technical session with interested stakeholders regarding the two 

Programs be scheduled for March 4, 2021 starting at 10:00 a.m.   

 
















